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Ottawa, Ont. September 7th. 1922,

Desr Mr. Rowell:

Very many thanks for your thought-
fulness in sending me copy of your booi on "British
Empire and World Pesce."” It has not yet arrived but
I am expecting it daily. I think it was an excellent
ides on youwr part to compile a record of your own
work and of the immer taz-y of the subject. You may
be sure I appreciate hiijhly the compliment of being
presented with s volume snd will study it with 'grtat
interest. ;

Yours very truly,

Honouratle H. W. Rowell,
134 Crescent Road,
TORONTO, Ont.
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